


A Message From Ms. Manness
As we step into November, fall is in full swing! We hope everyone had a wonderful time celebrating Halloween and Thanksgiving in October!  Although the

weather has been cooperating with us, colder days ahead, so please remember to dress children warmly; if temperatures drop to -27 (with or without
windchill), students will stay indoors for recess.

Teachers are hard at work preparing report cards, which will be sent home electronically on November 19. Our Parent-Teacher-Student Conferences are
scheduled for Thursday, November 21 from 3:30 to 8:00 pm and Friday, November 22 from 9:00 to 12:00 pm. Teachers will provide more details on

signing up for a conference time soon.

We are looking forward to another fun month of learning.  Enjoy the beautiful autumn days and stay safe!



Me
et 

our
 Carpathia Student Council

The Carpathia student council for
grades 3-6 gives students a chance to
develop leadership skills and make a

positive impact in their school
community. Council members

represent their classmates, share
ideas, and help organize events like

assemblies and spirit days. They learn
teamwork, responsibility, and
communication, which builds

confidence and encourages active
involvement in school life. Overall, the
council plays a key role in creating a
positive school culture and fostering

student voices.



On Friday, October 24, the students in Rooms 137 and 139
participated in a Community Walk in memory of Chanie Wenjack. As
part of our commitment to the Downie Wenjack Legacy, we were

learning about Chanie Wenjack and Residential Schools during Secret
Path Week, October 17 to 22. Our Act of ReconciliAction, walking

the path that Chanie walked, took us to Academy Road. We visited
the site of the Assiniboia Residential School Memorial at 621

Academy Road. The Memorial consists of 28 markers, in the colours
and shape of the medicine wheel, that name 83 Indigenous

Communities, as well as paving stones carved with the names of all
the students who attended the Assiniboia Residential School. We
also visited the location of the school, that is still standing at 615

Academy Road. 



2024 - 2025 School Patrols
Our dedicated school patrols work tirelessly

to ensure every student’s safety, guiding
them through busy areas and keeping a

watchful eye on their well-being. Thank you
to these committed students for their service

and the positive impact they make daily!



Introducing Our Grade 5 & 6 Recess Leaders...

Thank you to our first ever Recess Leader
group! These dedicated students volunteer

their recess time to promote active,
inclusive play during recess. They hand out
equipment like balls, jump ropes, and other

sports gear to their fellow students.
Additionally, they lead organized games to
help everyone feel included and encourage
friendly interaction. Recess leaders also
foster a positive environment where all

students can have fun and develop social
skills.  Thank you Recess Leaders!



November 8, 2024, at 10:00
in the gymnasium 



When: Wednesday, November 27, 2024
Who: All Carpathia Students

*Order forms due Monday, November 25, 2024 (no late orders accepted)

PAC will use any profits from the pizza lunch to donate funds towards Carpathia field trips, in-school activities
and the new outdoor learning space!

Carpathia School Parent Advisory Council

Pizza Lunch‌Pizza Lunch‌



November Dates to Remember:
 

7 - Picture Retakes 

8 - Remembrance Day Assembly 10:00

11 – No School - Remembrance Day

19 - Report cards go home electronically

21 - Parent-Teacher Conferences (evening)

22 -No School - Parent-Teacher Conferences (am)/PD (pm)

27 - Pizza Lunch 

26 - 28 – Hearing Screening


